

Hide the Word In Your Heart





www.heartclub.com



Star Family Singers, P. O. Box 6424, Katy, To

The Star Family Singers rides again

(by the grace of God)! Dear Friends and Family,

Realizing it has been almost 7 years since we actually "hit the road" for the summer, the Lord has given the courage to once again step out on the water and go...go...go... for Jesus.

With the blessing and encouragement of our Pastor and friend Bob Park we have taken an indefinite leave of absence from the church where we have ministered regularly for the past 6 years. Has it really been that long?!

We will be heading up the annual "Summer School" for the entire month of June where approximately 80 children attend 9-5 daily Monday-Friday.

From there we will go to Humble, Texas for a one week crusade with Pastor Hill and his church, "God's Word In Action" the week of July 4th.

After that we had a 3 day crusade with Jim Burns in Magnolia, Texas. From there it is open...We



Star Family Singers and friends filming for the TV Program at Kemah boardwalk

Star Family available for ministry...

have tentative plans to visit El Paso and Santa Fe where our weekly program airs, however at this time nothing is definite.

If you or a ministry you know would like the Star Family Singers to come for a crusade we would like to hear from you. We are now as of July free to travel to your town. We are available for Sunday morning or evening ministry as well as weekdays with one day, 3 day or one week crusades and VBS outreaches.

We come on a love offering basis. If we are having to travel a distance it would greatly help if you could include travel expenses and perhaps a place to park a motor home. If several churches join together in one area this would not burden any one church, but we have been know to travel great distances for a single meeting only to see doors open all over that area!

We will be traveling, Lord willing with at least 5 of our children. Amy 14, Melody 12,

Mercy 10, John 6 and Miracle 3 and possibly an equipment manager. The "New Star Family Singers"—Ha! A team of 7-8 people including Adria and myself.

We are eager and yet somewhat apprehensive in launching out into the deep yet we know the Lord has commanded us to go.

Please pray for us as we pack, plan and prepare for this summer mission. Please consider sending a little extra something this summer to help us get of the launch pad. (If you need a tax deductible receipt for your giving please let us know.)

Meanwhile, we are in need of someone to watch and care for the property while we are away. We may have to board the horses out or loan them for the summer to a ministry who can use them for children...

Pray all these details will fall in place as we endeavor to seek first His kingdom in the hearts and lives of families and children worldwide. Pray a double portion blessing upon us as we seek to carry the gospel to "other towns also"—"Verily I say unto you, you shall not have gone over the cities of Israel till the Son of man be come." Mt 10:23

We have filmed much new material for the improved" "new Star Family/ Heartclub for Kids TV program should which keep the editors busy until we return.

Mother Jane has recovered

and is doing well even driving her own little Volvo once again. With much of her immediate family now living in Houston we feel she is in good hands and



Miss Adria performing with the Korean Children Easter Sunday

from her gall bladder surgery well cared for in our absence.

School is out and so are we!

Special Needs for Summer Ministry

Some special needs we have for summer ministry:

- A digital video camera to catch the action first hand so we can use it on future TV programs.
- 2. A laptop computer for Adria to continue sending you these info newsletters and emails etc. (We have one that is broken that someone gave us to try and get fixed. Anyone know how?)
- 3. New summer outfits, T-shirts, etc for the ministry team.
- 4. A secretary to answer mail for HWH Club while we are away (even once a week and it could be done from your home...)
- A yardman to mow and tend to the 2 acres of property we

- call Star Haven. This is also a once a week job.
- 6. We will be traveling in our 1989 Bounder motor home with 102,000 miles yet still in good condition. Pray for vehicle safety and proper function of all parts.
- 7. We also have a 1998 Sienna with 130,000 miles and a 1985 Custom Chevy Van with 165,000 miles. Both in good condition and well cared for. If possible we would like to convert these two vehicles into one custom van to pull our utility trailer. Do you know of anyone who has one they'd like to trade, sell or donate?

If you feel you can help with any of the these please contact us at: (281) 371-2221 or



Miracle Rose

(832)423-7105 or e-mail us at shiningstars@compuserve.com.

Meanwhile let up pray one for another that we all "abide in our calling" and "fulfill all His will for our lives."

Hope to see you this summer.

PS: CD will be ready 1st week of June!
Coming your way soon!

Stephen and Adria &

The New Star Family Singers/
Heartclub for Kids

"Here am I Lord, send me" Isaiah 6 Would you help us go?